
Dear (Landlord name), 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to propose mediation as a way to resolve 
the current issues related to my tenancy at (Property Name or Address). Nashville Conflict 
Resolution Center (NCRC) has 25 years of experience assisting landlords and tenants in finding 
mutually agreeable solutions—often saving time, stress, and legal expenses.  
 
NCRC’s mediators are neutral third parties who work collaboratively with both sides to ensure 
the needs and interests of all involved are heard and considered. Their goal is to help reach a 
fair and practical resolution that works for everyone involved. In many cases, their services are 
available free of charge. 
 
Whether or not an eviction has been filed, NCRC can schedule a session with a professional 
mediator promptly and at a time that works for both of us to help explore options and potentially 
resolve the matter outside of court. 
 
If you have questions about the mediation process, you may contact Faith Klein, NCRC’s Civil 
Mediation Director, at faith@nashvilleconflict.org. Thank you for considering this option. Please 
let me know if you would be open to pursuing mediation. 
 
Best regards, 
(Your Name) 
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